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Provider Notice 
November 30, 2022 
 

 
 

 
Provider Relations Update 

 
Attention CountyCare Providers, 
 
In the coming months, CountyCare will be transitioning to a new provider relations staff, while existing staff will 
be transitioning to new roles. During this time, your existing Provider Relations Representative and contact may 
change. For providers with regular standing meetings, you can expect communication directly from your 
Provider Relations team, including your current representative regarding this change.  
 
While the transition is occurring we will be using a simplified version of our provider relations contact sheet 
found here. Once the transition is complete, we will provide an updated Provider Representative listing by 
service/contract type. 
 
If you have questions regarding your assigned representative, please contact us as at 
ProviderServices@countycare.com. 
 

https://countycare.com/wp-content/uploads/PR-Rep-Team-Notice-09072022.pdf
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